Cougar Family News

SEPTEMBER 2019

Mary Queen of Peace School 4419 Pearl Road, Cleveland, OH 44109 Phone (216) 741-3685

Fr. Brown, Pastor
Mrs. Robertson, Principal Mr. Blazek, Assistant Principal

WELCOME BACKII

We are off to a great start to the 2019-2020 school year! A reminder to get all necessary forms in to the main office as soon as possible. Please make sure that all phone numbers are current.

We have lots of new faces around our halls! Below is a list of all new staff:

- -Miss Alyssa Storer Long term sub KDG
- -Mrs. Jordyn Strozek (3rd grade)
- -Mrs. Kristina Pressler (3rd grade)
- -Mrs. Kristie Mott (7/8 English)
- -Mr. James Dichtl (7/8 Science, 8 math)
- -Mr. Mike Dragas (Computer)
- -Mrs. Evelyn Jablonski (ESL)
- -Mr. Bob Conroy Long term sub gym Welcome to the MQP Family!! I hope everyone has a great year!

JOIN OUR AMAZING PTU!

Meetings will be held on Wednesday evenings once a month throughout the school year beginning at 6:30pm. Come check it out and hear all the great events we have planned this year. The first meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 11th in room 202.

SCHOOL UNIFORMS

Please be aware of the student uniform policy that is posted in the family handbook. The children must be in compliance everyday or they will be issued a uniform violation. Please make sure the children are dressed appropriately for the weather.

PARKING NOTICE

Please note that the school is not responsible for the parking lot across the street from the school on Pearl Road. Signs are posted for patrons of the businesses and residents of the apartment ONLY.

NEWS

- -We will continue with our after school clubs this year. The sign up sheet with available clubs will go home mid-month. A reminder that many clubs have a capacity limit. First come, first serve.
- -Fall picture day will be on Monday, Sept 10th. Order forms will be distributed to students prior to pictures. Online ordering is also an option. All students will have their pictures taken, regardless if an order is place. This is a DRESS UP day. Please do not send students in with jeans.
- -Our annual 9/11 prayer service will take place that Wednesday at 2:30pm in the front of the school by the flag pole. Students will be dismissed right after.
- -Goodies with Grandparents is scheduled for September 13th. What a great way for the students to spend some quality time with their grandparents or special friends. This will be located in the Marian Lounge beginning at 7am. Sign up sheet to go home soon.
- -If you haven't already, feel free to download the Anonymous Alerts App. Students and parents are able to anonymously report a variety of issues and concerns that will come right to administration.
- -Have you gotten a OneCall Now message? Periodically, the school will call regarding any important information, events, and other activities that you should be aware of. If you haven't received a call, please let the main office know.
- -There is no school on Friday, September 27th for students.

CLAM BAKE ANYONE? Saturday Sept. 14, 2019 @ 6pm

The Hopp Inn is having a Clam/Chicken Bake and part of the proceeds directly benefit MQP School! Chinese raffle baskets and 50/50 will be there too! Ticket order forms went home in the Friday folder. No tickets will be sold at the door. If you have any questions, please call PTU president Jackie Eichenmiller at 216-798-1166.

CHECKS AND CREDIT CARDS

We are fortunate enough to have a credit card machine for any fees or purchases in the main office. Please take advantage of it if needed! Also, when writing checks, allow 7-10 business days for the checks to clear. Thank you for your patience.